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Your reference: 
Our reference: 

Professor A L Bloom 
Dept of Haematology 
University Hospital of Wales 
Heath Park 
CARDIFF 

4111

Dear Arthur 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND SOCIAL SECURITY 
HANNIBAL HOUSE 
ELEPHANT AND CASTLE LONDON SEI 8TE 

TELEX 883669 TELEPHONE 01-703 6380 EXT GRO-C 

19 January 1983 

As you can imagine, recent publicity about cases of aquired irr une deficiency 
syndrome in haemop1iilics in the USA has generated quite a bit of interest 
in the Department. 

I believe that the topic was to be discussed at a recent meeting of 
Haemophilia Centre Directors and I should be most grateful if you could 
possibly let me Imow what conclusions were reached at the meeting. Perhaps 
it would be simplest if you could telephone me whenever convenient rather 
tl=. bothering with a letter. 

I lool: fo rerd. to hearing fro= you. 

'iith best wishes. 

Yours sincerely 

J
GRO-C 

.-.-._._._._._.-.-.-.-._._._._._._.. .-.-._._.-._.-.-.; 
DIA::A 1 lALFORD 
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